

Frogtown Neighborhood Association (District 7)

685 Minnehaha Avenue West · Saint Paul, MN · 55104 Tel: 651-789-7407 · Fax: 651-789-7482 · www.frogtownmn.org

June 22, 2015

City Council President Russ Stark 15 West Kellogg Blvd. Room 310-A Courthouse Saint Paul, MN 55102

Dear Council President Stark,

This letter is written with a strong endorsement and support for AEDA's Night Market project. The Night Market is sure to become a new community treasure and the Frogtown Neighborhood Association is excited to help it grow. Neighbors in the direct Market area have no problem with sound variance and are looking forward to participating in the Market activities.

As the Night Market increases the number of vendors and local artists the infrastructure necessary to support that growth is being put in place: police presence, traffic support and schedule modifications all promise to make the Night Market a huge success.

The Little Mekong Night Market brings neighbors of all kinds together to enjoy each other and a broad spectrum of entertainment, food and resource sharing. The FNA Board and community members at large are committed to supporting the Night Market in any way possible. Please call me with any questions regarding FNA's support of the project.

Very Sincerely,

Caty Royce

Executive Director

cc: Barbara McMonigal-St. Dennis